
Submitter: Cory Morgan 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Behavioral Health and Health 
Care 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

SB951 

I support SB 951. I am a husband and father of two, and believe that physicians, 

working directly with individuals, are best equipped to provide the best care possible. 

It is inconceivable to me that corporations, or individuals in those corporations, could 

have a better sense of what a patient needs without ever having met with them, 

talked with them, reviewed their history in detail, and fully understood the entire 

context of each situation. 


